
Memo               
To: Dianne McDonald

From: Andre Bouey

Date: August 29, 2025

Re: Memo of Understanding between BELA Recovery and Joliet Township High 
School 204

This memorandum outlines the continued professional clinical services to be provided by BELA 

Recovery, in collaboration with Joliet Township High School District 204. These services are 

aimed at supporting students through prevention, early intervention, and treatment for substance 

use issues. 

Overview of Services

Two professional Certified Alcohol and Drug Counselors will split their time between the two 

high schools. Each clinician will be available for up to twelve hours per week.

The core services include:

• Prevention Presentations: Educational presentations for students to increase awareness 

of substance use.

• Identification Assistance: Clinicians will help identify students who may need support 

with substance use issues.

• Peer Support: Clinicians will create an Alternative Peer Group and a student alumni 

leadership group to support peer activities.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Thank you.
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